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Jason E. Brown, County Administrator 
Michael C. Zito, Assistant County Administrator 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:   Members of the Board  

of County Commissioners  
 
FROM:  Jason E. Brown 
   County Administrator 
 
DATE:  February 2, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Update Regarding COVID-19 Vaccinations 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I would like to present an update regarding COVID-19 Vaccinations 
 

    Office of the 
INDIAN RIVER COUNTY  

ADMINISTRATOR 
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